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Amnesty International sends three-person mission to Kuwait 
 
As part of its ongoing work to maintain an overview of the human rights situation in Kuwait, Amnesty 
International has sent a three-person delegation on a mission to the country from 13 to 20 May 2012. 
 
Amnesty International routinely visits countries around the world in order to undertake research into 
human rights developments and this continues to be a normal part of our work. 
 
In light of the ongoing effects of the recent uprisings across the Middle East and North Africa, and the 
impact these have had on human rights in the region, this is a timely opportunity for Amnesty 
International to deepen its knowledge of the human rights situation in Kuwait by visiting the country 
and investigating developments firsthand. Amnesty International last sent a mission to Kuwait in 2004. 
 
The delegates will carry out general research into current developments affecting human rights in 
Kuwait, including by meeting with a range of relevant groups and individuals.  
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For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, UK, on +44 20 7413 
5566 or email: press@amnesty.org  
 
International Secretariat, Amnesty International, 1 Easton St., London WC1X 0DW, UK 
www.amnesty.org 
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